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Happy Thanksgiving!

Bonnie Branch Middle School

Happy Thanksgiving!

Dear BBMS Families,

We want to pause this week to say "thank you" to all of you for helping make BBMS a
special place where students enjoy coming to school, learning, and growing socially
and emotionally.  We are so fortunate to have a supportive and active PTA that helps in
so many ways.  We are also thankful for having a talented, caring staff who teach your
students every day.  Our support staff is also amazing and does so many things to
make sure students and teachers get what they need each day.  We are also lucky to
have nice students who care about each other.  BBMS really is a special place and we
are glad to have you be a part of it.

This week you saw MAP scores and Report Cards come home.  How did they look? 
Will you stop in to school this week to meet with a teacher?  Maybe you want to drop by
just to say "thanks" for looking out for your son or daughter.  Whatever the reason, we
hope to see you!  Take some time this week to model for students how thankful we all
should be to live in Howard County where schools are safe and students get to learn in
a caring environment.  I know I am thankful to be at Bonnie Branch this year!

Happy Thanksgiving!

Drew Cockley
Principal
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Website
bbms.hcpss.org

Twitter
@hcpss_bbms

Instagram
@bonnie_branch_ms

Howard County Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Howard County Public Schools
directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.
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